
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held during the Oshkosh Transportation 
Committee Meeting on Tuesday March 12th at 4 p.m. in Room 404, City Hall, for the purpose of 
considering fare and route changes. 

 
At the hearing, the City of Oshkosh will afford the opportunity for interested persons and agencies to 
be heard with respect to the social, economic and environmental aspects of the proposed fare and 
route changes. Interested persons and agencies may submit orally or in writing, evidence and 
recommendations with respect to the changes. A copy of the proposed fare and route changes will 
be available prior to the public hearing for public inspection onboard all buses, at the downtown 
transit center and at the GO Transit Office, 926 Dempsey Trail, Oshkosh, Wisconsin 54902. 
 

  Jim Collins, Transportation Director 
 
Publish:   February 12th, 18th and March 1st, 2024  


